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Governor
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March 28, 2012

Mr. Gary W. Hodges
P.O. Box 100
Ridgeland, South Carolina 29936

Dear Mr. Hodges,

On February 29, 2012, our office received your Freedom of Information Act request for all 
correspondence related to “discussions and meetings involving all or some of the [South 
Carolina Traffic Camera Enforcement Commission] members as related to the commission’s 
purpose.”

Please find enclosed records responsive to your request and a receipt for payment. The 
following exemption applies to the responsive public records: South Carolina Code Section 30-4- 
40(a)(2) (information of a personal nature where the public disclosure thereof would constitute 
unreasonable invasion of personal privacy).

Sincerely,

Swati S. Patel
Chief Legal Counsel

Enclosure


